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Our pupils sang beautifully at the Let’s Go Sing concert on Friday night, thank you children for 
being such a credit to our school with your voices, attention and enthusiasm. Thank you also to 
every single parent who let their child come along to this amazing event and then came along to 
support them. The hard work and dedication of Mrs Hurley and Ms Thornton to preparing our 
pupils for such a large experience is greatly appreciated and thank you also to them both and Miss 
Langley for giving up their time to support our pupils at the performance. 
 

 

 
The pool is already a great success, we’ve had four groups through this morning and there’s been 
smiles all round! Two more groups will be swimming this afternoon and we’ll stick to the same 
pattern and timetable every day, each lesson is 45 minutes long. Today’s focus is assessing each 
pupil’s ability and plotting their starting point so that me can measure their progress over the 
fortnight. 
If you’d like to see the pool, pop up to the tent tomorrow (Tuesday) morning when you drop 
your children off and you’ll meet Jordan our swimming teacher too.  
 

 

 
We welcome Mr Lee temporarily to our school, he will be working in the office 8.30 till 4.30 
Wednesday to Friday. He will be updating you about ParentPay payments later this week. 
 

 

 

We’d love all our pupils to stay at school for an extra hour next Wednesday in order to attend our 

Easter Funny Bunny Drive! Lots of Easter fun and games with chocolatey prizes! Please send £2 in 

with your child either on the day or before in an envelope with their name on if they are able to 

attend. This will take place instead of our usual afterschool club next Friday, however Corey will be 



at the Funny Bunny Drive too! Please pick your children up at 4.30pm that day from their usual 

doors, email myself or Mr Lee (on the bursar email address) if your child is not staying for the 

Funny Bunny Drive. 

We are thrilled to be hosting the award-winning author Lauren Child in our school with her 
latest Clarice Bean story this Thursday afternoon.  We are welcoming other schools to share this 
treat with us. If you haven’t yet paid for pre-ordered copy on Parent Pay please do. If you would 
like any more copies of the book there will be extras to buy on the day. Lauren will be on BBC 
Breakfast TV in the morning so look out for her! 

 

 
Thank you for supporting our Bookfair, the sales you made enabled our school to receive £182 
worth of new books for our school library which is brilliant. 
 

 

 
It will be Easter Sunday in less than two weeks, we break up for the Easter holiday on Maundy 
Thursday (28th March) at 1.15pm. All children should still bring their swimming kits that day as 
they will all swim in the morning, with 30minute lessons. That day is also one of our Friends Non-
Uniform days, your child may come to school in non-uniform that day in return for a £1 
donation. 
 

 

 

Don’t forget the Church events coming up this Spring and Summer 
April 26th           Quiz Night ~ YIPs Centre in the evening 
May 18th            Plant Sale ~ All day In Church and on the Church Croft 
June 22nd           Afternoon Tea ~ At the vicarage and on the vicarage lawn 
July 13th             Pop Up Pizza ~ On the Church Croft 
 

 

 
Happy Birthday to … 

Ethan on Wednesday! 
Alfie on Thursday! 
Arlo on Saturday! 

 
 

 

Term Dates 

Thursday 28th March School closes for Easter at 1.15pm 

Monday 15th March School opens for the summer term at 8.50am 

Monday 6th May May Day Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term 

Monday 3rd June School reopens for the second summer half term 

Friday 19th July School closes for pupils for the summer holiday 

 


